
St Mary’s Priory Catholic Infant and Junior Schools’ Weekly Newsletter
15th September, 2023

‘Love one another; Always do our best; Take care of 
ourselves and the world around us’

First full week complete!

Our children have started off the year brilliantly; their behaviour has really been 
outstanding and we thank our parents and staff for working together to make this 
happen. Our children tell us that they feel safe at school and are happy to come 
to school each day, which makes all of our hard work absolutely worth it. 

During assembly next week, we will be speaking to the children about online 
safety- we encourage parents to continue the conversation at home.

Meet the teacher

Thank you to all of our parents who attended our ‘meet the teacher’ event on 
Friday. The sessions were very well attended which was fantastic to see. We hope 
you found them informative and they answered any questions about the year 
ahead. If you were not able to attend we are running the same session on 
Monday 18th September at 9am. All slides and handouts will be shared on the 
website under ‘Curriculum->Classes’.

A big welcome to Alex, our new PE teacher, and Canan, our new music teacher. 
We are so lucky to have specialist teachers delivering these lessons to our pupils.

Enrichment clubs sign ups begin next week. Our clubs are very popular so make 
sure you sign up in good time via Arbor.

End of the day:

For the most part, home time is running smoothly. At the Junior Gate (Years 4-6) 
we would appreciate if parents could make sure that they are in the right order 
and do not surround the teacher releasing the children. The children are released 
in this order: Year 6, Year 4, then Year 5.

We know how important it is for parents to speak with teachers. Please may we 
ask that you wait to the side until the teacher has released their class, and they 
will be happy to speak with you. Even what seems like a quick conversation as 
you’re collecting your child can lead to a slowing down of the collection flow. 
We appreciate your cooperation with this.

Dates for your diary:
Our website now has a calendar which updates parents on events going on in 
the school (as well as this newsletter)
Click here to see our calendar. It can also be found on our home page.

https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=9&viewid=1
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Reminders/Notices:

● Gates open at 8.40am and close at 8.50am. Lessons begin at 8.50am 
sharp

St Mary’s Priory: Where great lives begin!

When: What: Who: Where: Time:

18th 
September

Meet the 
Teacher

Years 1-6 
parents

Classroom
s

9am

Every 
Thursday 12th 
October- 
16th 
November

5-week parent 
workshop
hosted by 
Trailblazers

All parents Junior Hall 2.10-3.10p
m

Wb 16th 
October

Parent teacher 
Consultations

Years 1-6 
parents

Years 1-3 
Infant Hall
Years 4-6 
Junior Hall

3.40-6pm



































School uniform 

PE uniform 

https://www.stmaryspri
ory.co.uk/school-unifor
m/

Details of our school 
uniform can be found 
on our website under 

‘parents’, or by clicking 
the link below.

https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
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